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CALL TO ORDER

The regular meeting of the Brooklyn Public Library was held Monday, December 6, 2021 at 5:00 pm.   Those present were President Matt Maschmann, Secretary Tammy Kriegel, Treasurer Kathy Minnaert, Board Members – Chris Hurst, Bonnie Mills, Carla Kriegel, Bob Lacina and Library Director Josh Gerard.
President Matt Maschmann called the meeting to order at 5:00 pm.  Minutes were read.  Motion by Bonnie, 2nd Chris to approve the November 1, 2021 minutes.  All ayes, Motion carried.
Treasurer Report
1st STATE BANK CHECKING

$13,780.28

BUILDING & MAINTENANCE FUND
$  3,508.54

FIRST STATE BANK CD’S


$31,683.13
CLAIMS: 



Baker & Taylor Books

$     66.04
Brooklyn Municipal Utilities

$   298.23
Brooklyn Telecommunications
$   117.50
DEMCO



$     63.05

First State Bank


$   479.63


IPERS




$   401.42


Treasurer St of Iowa


$     88.00


Payroll




$2,674.67


VISA




$   301.29


Wellmark Blue Cross


$   230.03





Total
       
$ 4,719.86
Motion by Kathy, 2nd Carla to approve the above claims.  All ayes, Motion carried.

UNFINISHED BUSINESS 
   
ARPA Grant – Josh has a meeting scheduled with Becky Heil, Southeast District Consultant with the State Library to go over the best way to use this grant money.
NEW BUSINESS
   
Defibrillator for Library – Mayor Tubbs suggested it might be a good idea to have a defibrillator at the library with the number of patrons we are now getting.  This issue was tabled, as Matt is going to do some investigating into grants for this purpose.
LIBRARY DIRECTORS REPORT

Christmas Story Time – We would like to give a huge shout out to Amy Andrews, Aaliyah Beatty (snowflakes) and Rusty Clayton for helping to make this such a special event. 59 people were in attendance with everyone having a great time! Thank you to Amy Andrews for teaching us about caribou. Thank you to Rusty Clayton for holding the caribou, and thank you to all the kids who came and sang and helped us decorate the library with snowflakes! Merry Christmas! 

Book Sale – to date we have raised $225.00.  The sale will continue through January 18, 2021.


Friends of the Library – All desks are in and assembled.  Come check them out.


Holiday Decorations – The library is very festive this year thanks to Barb Schwiebert.  Barb donated several totes of beautiful and festive decorations.  Thank You Barb!

Book Club – Anyone who loves to read needs to check this out.  It is Michelle Graham’s “BABY” and is a fantastic group.  Wonderful activity to get out of the house once a month.  FIRST THURSDAY OF EVERY MONTH AT 5:00.

Poweshiek County Extension – Josh will be meeting this week with the Extension for STEM programming for all ages.  BGM School will also be involved.  This is taking off and wonderful for our kids.

BASF The Chemical Company generously donated 7 computer chairs to the library.  Thank You ….they will be put to good use.
The next meeting will be Monday, January 3, 2022 at 5:00 pm.

With no further business to discuss Motion by Carla, 2nd Chris to adjourn at 5:19pm.
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